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Merry Christmas 
We would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas  and 
thank you for your on-going support. 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

The children really enjoyed their Christmas dinner, listening 
to Christmas music, pulling their crackers and telling each 
other their jokes. 

 

 

 

Tempest Photos 

Photos will be sent home today to those who had them deliv-
ered to school. 

Mufti Day and Chocolate Tombola 

The children can  wear their own clothes on Friday 17th De-
cember. As the PTFA are holding a Chocolate Tombola, could 
everyone please bring in a chocolate donation. The tombola 
will be held at the end of the school day (2pm), tickets will be 
50p each and parents can join their children.   

School will finish at 2pm on Friday 17th December and 
will resume on Wednesday 5th January. 

 

 
 
 
 

.  

Important Dates  

Friday 18th December Last Day of Term 

Monday 4th January Non-Pupil Day 

Tuesday 5th January First Day of Term 

COVID Testing 

Please could we remind parents that if their child has symptoms 

associated with Covid-19 they should have a PCR test. Lateral Flow 

Tests should only be used for asymptomatic tests. 

Symptoms included are: 

A new, continuous cough 

A high temperature 

A change in or loss of sense of taste or smell 

Full details of when tests should be carried out can be found here 

PTFA News 

On the 29th of September 2021 our PTFA had an Annual General 
Meeting, where we voted for functions within the members. PTFA 
voted as follows: Jola Kawalek -Chair, Sarah Cox-Treasurer, Cathe-
rine Tribble- Secretary, Jessie Ridout - Deputy Treasurer. We also 
gained new members and would like to welcome Heather, Shirley, 
Sam, Jen 

PTFA would like to thank all the parents, grandparents, businesses, 
and community members for their help and support throughout 
the year with our big and small projects. We have raised around 
£3000, which helped to fund the school playground, repurposing 
project, school trip to Eden Project, Christmas Panto streaming to 
name a few. We were also qualified for Co-Op Community Fund, 
which will help in further developments in school outside area. We 
also sourced 30 hedging trees for our school allotment, which 
hopefully will help drown out the noise of the road, so the children 
can enjoy their outdoor learning. Next year we have big plans for 
more events that will bring our school and village community even 
closer and hopefully raise more funds to facilitate more effective 
learning.  
 
We would like to wish everyone happy Christmas and a joyful New 
year. 
 

Ditto 

Please have a look at the latest edition of Ditto Online Safety Maga-
zine  December 2021. 

www.esafety-adviser.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/DITTO-Ed-
27-Dec-2021_compressed.pdf 

Important Dates  

Friday 17th December Mufti Day and Chocolate 

Tombola  

Last day of Term, 2pm finish 

Wednesday 5th January  First day of Term 

Deuteronomy 16:17  
 
Every man shall give as he is able, according to the blessing of the LORD your God that he has given you. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/get-tested-for-coronavirus/
http://www.esafety-adviser.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/DITTO-Ed-27-Dec-2021_compressed.pdf
http://www.esafety-adviser.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/DITTO-Ed-27-Dec-2021_compressed.pdf

